
From: James, Andrew G - DNR 
Sent: Friday, June 19, 2020 11:23 AM 
To: Jason Powell 
Subject: Sheleski Property - BRRTS # 03-71-186591 
 
Jason, 
Due to the time constraints associated with the end of PECFA, the WDNR has reviewed your closure 
submittal and given approval at this time to abandon the monitoring wells at the “Sheleski Property” 
WDNR BRRTS Case # 03-71-186591. In addition, the WDNR is recommending the soil and groundwater 
delineation be extended (with dashed lines) into Washington St. right-of-way (ROW) meaning a 30 day 
notice will have to be sent to the owner of the ROW. WDNR will be able to review this site for closure 30 
days after the ROW owner has received this notice. At that time I will provide you with any requested 
revisions to the closure packet. Provide the well abandonment forms once the wells have been 
abandoned but please just send an electronic copy. As always, let me know if you have any questions or 
concerns. 
 
Thanks, 
Andy James 
 
 
We are committed to service excellence. 
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did. 
 

Andrew James 

Hydrogeologist Remediation & Redevelopment Program 
Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources 
2984 Shawano Avenue 
Green Bay, WI 54313 
Phone: 920-662-5149 (Voicemail only) 
Cell: 920-883-2267 
Andrew.James@wisconsin.gov 
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